
 
Our Ref: 70.2023.8.1 (21.2020.93.1); D23/238155 

Your Ref: 3407Ltr67 

Enquiries to: Mr Eric Anderson 

 
 
 
10th November 2023 
 
 
 
Ms Merri Chen 
CLE Town Planning + Design 
PO Box 796 
SUBIACO  WA  6904 Email: merri@cleplan.com.au 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Chen  
 
Re: Local Development Plan - Baldivis South East Structure Plan - Lots 1, 1006, 1007 

and 1272 Baldivis Road, Baldivis 
 
I refer to your proposed Local Development Plan for the above residential estate, received on 
the 30th October 2023. 
 
The proposed Local Development Plan is considered suitable, and has been approved in 
accordance with clause 52(1)(a) of Schedule 2 of the Planning and Development (Local 
Planning Schemes) Regulations 2015. 
 
Attached is a signed copy of the approved Local Development Plan. 
 
Should you have any enquiries with respect to this advice, please contact Mr Eric Anderson 
on 9528 0424. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
MIKE ROSS 
MANAGER, STATUTORY PLANNING 
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